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Date: September 28, 2023 

 

To: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 

 

From: Kelda London  

 

Re:  Website Design  

 

 

Greg Huggins from Civic Plus will attend via Zoom the Council Study Session to go over 

the services, cost and the integration that Civic Plus has to offer for an updated website.  

Civic Plus is the parent company for See Click Fix and Municode.    

 

Ally Cantrell from Apptegy will also be in attendance via Zoom to present the services 

and cost of Apptegy.  
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